PARK DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS
FEBRUARY 12, 2021

The Board of Park Commissioners met for a special meeting on Friday, February 12, 2021, at the Grand Forks Park
District office, 1060 47" Avenue South, at 10:00 a.m., in the Blue Line Club Board Room, with President Skarperud
presiding.

ROLL CALL

Present were President Skarperud, Vice-President LaDouceur, and Commissioners Bartholomew, Dvorak, and Kraft.

Park District staff in attendance were: Executive Director Palmiscno, Parks Operation Manager Ziegelmann, and
Accounting Manager Lancaster.

FOR DISCUSSION

Executive Director Candidate Discussion

The Board discussed the interviews of Executive Director candidates Nelson and Hellyer. The Board discussed what
both candidates would bring to the Park District as the next Executive Director. The Board also discussed the
responses that were received from various managers. The Board then unanimously selected George Hellyer to be
recommended at the March Board meeting to replace Bill Palmiscno, who is retiring in May 2021,

ADJOURNMENT

Vice-President LaDouceur made a motion at 10:23 a.m, to adjourn. Commissioner Kraft seconded the motion; the
vote was unanimous, motion carried.
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Tim Skarperud, President Bill Palmiscno, Executive Director and Clerk




